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FREE College Preparation Programs at South Park Library

The Pennsylvania Higher Education Assistance Agency (PHEAA) and Princeton
Review will be coming to the South Park Library for.a series of programs to help
students and families on the college admissions process.

Monday, March 13 - FAFSA Preparation Assistance
7:00-8:30 PM (In the Community Center)
A representative from PHEAA will be here to walk families through the FAFSA application
process. There will be time to work on your individual applications, so please bring your
questions.

Thursday, March 16 — Getting Into Your Dream College
7:00-8:30 PM (in the Library)
Princeton Review will be here to give high school students (and their parents) will learn an
overview of the college admissions process, including providing a timeline of the entire
journey, information on the various admissions tests, and determining their best fit for
schools.

Monday, April 10 — SAT Strategy Session
7:00-8:30 PM (In the Community Room)

Students learn an overview of the exam and work through practice problems with Princeton
Review representatives. Perfect for students about to take the test or underclassmen who are
beginning the SAT preparation process.

Saturday, April 15 — SAT Prep Test
10:00 AM-2:00 PM (In the Community Room)

Students can take a full-length SAT practice test. Detailed results will be provided through
Princeton Review’s online platform two weeks after the test, just in time for the May 6™ SAT!

Please call the library at 412-833-5585 or e-mail Jeff at connellyj@einetwork.net to register
for any of these events!




